Gosfield North Sportsmen Association

January 21, 2019

Re: 2019 GNSA Fundraising
Dear Sponsor;

In 1985, the Gosfield North Sportsmen Association was established. The mandate of the club is to maintain and
enhance the pheasant population on a local basis for the equal opportunity of the communities that we live. On July
13, 2000, the Gosfield North Sportsmen became an affiliated club of the Ontario Federation of Anglers and Hunters.
In 2007, the club was incorporated as a not-for-profit organization and currently has a membership of 60 men and
women of all ages and from many areas of Essex County.

Member dues, bird sales and private donations provide some of the operating funds of the club. In order to provide
the necessary funds to continue and improve our pheasant release program, the club hosts several fundraising events
annuaily. Qur 29* Annual Wild Game Dinner will be on Saturday, March 30, 2019 and our 19* Annual Fish Fry will
be on Saturday, September 21, 2019. Door prizes and raffle items are a very popular part of our events and is an
integral part of the success of our fundraising events. We have been blessed with great sponsors in the past years and
we hope that you will consider your support to our fundraising events and pheasant release program.

Once again, thank you for your consideration to become a sponsor of our fundraising to support the Gosfield North
Sportsmen programs.

Yours truly;

Ken Roadhouse
Secretary

Fundraising Committee Member
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